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Bob & Marcia Kinsey 

 

Monthly Gatherings 
Join us at our next monthly 

gathering at Spirited Art! 
 

Spirited Art is located at: 
543 W. Maple Ave. 

Adrian, MI 
(Enter lot off of River St.)  

 
Our Monthly Gathering is held 
the 2nd Sunday of the Month.  
8:30am for social time, coffee & 
doughnuts.  Come and enjoy the 
camaraderie of your fellow 
GWRRA Members and our 
Chapter W Family!  Gathering 
starts at 9am. 

 
Our next Gathering is 

Nov. 13th 
 
 
 

Gold Wing Road Riders Association 

Friends for Fun, Safety 
and Knowledge! 

November 2016 

Hello Chapter W family 

 

We are into fall weather and thinking about getting 

ready for the winter. Number one on our list should 

be getting as much riding done as possible before we 

are forced to put our bikes up until spring. So, as the 

old song goes Ride Sally Ride. 

 

We were unable to attend our last gathering because we were in Clare, MI 

for the Fall Officers Meeting. Everyone got to pick the dates for next 

yearôs events. We got our date in September but we have heard rumbles 

that some chapter members are not sure if we should still have the Toy 

Run. We need your input on this subject. Dick and Karen were the coordi-

nators for the 2016 Toy Run and if we do decide to have our Toy Run we 

need someone to take on the responsibility of coordinator 2017. Please 

think it over and let any Chapter W officer know so we can move forward 

with planning 

While we were in Clare we went to Houghton Lake to look over the venue 

for Wingless Weekend the hotel is located right on the lake. The rooms are 

very nice they have a microwave and fridge in each room. Some of the 

rooms look out on the lake. There is a flier in the District newsletter with 

all the information you need as far as room rates and wingless weekend 

events. While looking at the newsletter donôt forget to look for your mem-

bership number if you find it call Bob Scott our District Director by the 

15th of the month and get a $25.00 gift card. If you have never been to 

wingless you should really check it out. There will be seminars, games and 

food. You will be able to spend the weekend with some of the nicest peo-

ple, that also happen to ride motorcycles. The theme this year is pajama 

party so bring your jammies and lets PARTY ! 

 

Remember yesterday is the past   Bob and Marcia Kensey 

 

Tomorrow is the future    Chapter Directors W 

 

Today is a Present that God has given you S.E. Section A.D.D. 

 

Make the best of it 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/543+W+Maple+Ave,+Adrian,+MI+49221/@41.9049216,-84.0425455,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x883cf1c74ca1c2dd:0x3fc15ef3a6cf55ca?hl=en
https://www.google.com/maps/place/543+W+Maple+Ave,+Adrian,+MI+49221/@41.9049216,-84.0425455,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x883cf1c74ca1c2dd:0x3fc15ef3a6cf55ca?hl=en


  

 

 
Chapter/District Ticket Sales 

Kent & Annette Naugle 
(517) 423-7884 

 
Public Relations 

TBA 
 

2016 Toy Run Coordinators 
Dick & Karen Papworth 

(517) 451-8435 

 
Ride Coordinator 

Cal DeLine 
(517) 263-1550 

 
 
 

Road Captains: 
 

Cal & Beth DeLine   
(517) 263-1550 

 
Scott & Sherri Griewahn 

(517) 263-6008 
 

Ken & Patti Kintner 
(517) 902-9893 

 
Kent & Annette Naugle 

(517) 423-7884 
 

Dick & Karen Papworth 
(517) 451-8435 

 
Fred & Randa Probst 

(517) 424-8241 
 

Dave & Bev Seeburger 
(517) 436-3391 

 
 

2016 MI-W Couple of the Year 
Jim & Penny Morrison 

The Chapter ñWò TEAM 
 

Chapter Directors 
Bob & Marcia Kinsey 

(517) 458-6807 

Assistant Chapter Directors 
Fred & Randa Probst 

(517) 424-8241 
 

Chapter Educator 
Susie Stoddard 
(517) 263-7754 

 
Treasurer 
Deb Bailey 

(517) 436-3735 
 

Membership Enhancement 
Patti Kintner 

(517) 902-6222 
 

Newsletter Editor 
Jim Morrison 

(517) 902-3862 
 

Couple of the Year 2016 
Jim & Penny Morrison 

 
Secretary 

Pat Szymanski 
(517) 263-4196 

 
W-News Reporter 

Suzy Stoddard 
(517) 263-7754 

 
Brag Book 
Beth DeLine 

(517) 263-1550 
 

Sunshine Person 
Karen Papworth 
(517) 451-8435 

 
Goodies 

Dick & Karen Papworth 
(517) 451-8435 

 
Awards, Plaques, Pins 

Dan Bailey 
(517) 436-3735 

 

Directors of GWRRA 
Ray & Sandy Garris 
director@gwrra.org 

 
 

Region D Directors 
Lloyd & Becky Glydewell 

lglydewell@att.net 
 
 

Region D Couple of the Year 
16-17 Gary & Karen Ballou 

 
 

Michigan District Directors 
Bob & Kim Scott 

bobscott@ejourney.com 
(989) 429-9144 

 
Michigan District Educator 

Richard Andreen 
(810) 834-9125 

 
Assistant District Directors 

Southeast Section 
Bob & Marcia Kinsey 

(517) 458-6807 
 

2016 Michigan Couple of the Year 

           Brent & Sandra Blackburn 

Show YOUR Chapter Pride! 

 

Need Chapter Shirts? 

Call 

Vicki Riddle   605-0592 
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Submitted by Susie Stoddard  

RIDER ED ôGIMME 5õ   

Ten Ways to Keep Riding in Winter 

Courtesy of Brandware PR  

The arrival of cold weather doesnôt mean the depar-

ture of the desire to ride. Many motorcyclists in 

cooler climates refuse to retire their favorite motor-

cycle or scooter to the storage shed ï and, thanks to 

todayôs broad range of gear choices, itôs entirely pos-

sible to enjoy two wheels right into the winter months. Here are ten tips from the experts at 

Nationwide Insurance if you ï and your bike ï are on the road when temperatures dip.  

ï Get Layered. Layering will keep you insulated and warm. Start with a light base layer 

thatôs breathable ï microfiber is a good choice. Your base layer should trap warm air next to 

your skin and wick away sweat. Make sure your top layer is made of tough, windproof mate-

rial, such as leather or nylon. Be sure layering clothing hasnôt restricted the movement you 

need to ride safely. 

ï Trap Body Heat. Keeping your hands and head warm is crucial ï most body heat escapes 

there. To seal the gap between jacket and gloves, invest in gauntlet-style gloves. Consider 

wearing a silk or microfiber layer under your gloves as well. In addition, invest in a neck 

warmer or balaclava to prevent cold air from entering your helmet. 

ï Donôt Get Foggy. Visor fogging can cause hazardous visibility problems during cold 

weather. Wear a half-mask inside your helmet over a wind-proof balaclava. This combo allows 

your breath to escape without causing condensation inside the visor. 

ï Ride on Down Electric Avenue. Longer trips often require additional protection, such as 

electric vests and gloves. These accessories use your bikeôs electrical system to provide heat. A 

vest, electric or regular, is essential to keeping the torso warm. A warm torso prevents frostbite 

by allowing the heart to focus on pumping blood to the hands and feet. Or, spring for the 

heated grip option available on many touring bikes. 

October 2, 2008  

OK, we all know whatôs coming, but just because winter is 

approaching doesnôt mean that you have to give up on rid-

ing. Hereôs a few tips from Nationwide Insurance that can 

help keep you in the saddle all year ôround. 

http://www.nationwide.com/


  

 

ï Put Your Oil on a Diet. Using thinner oil during the cold months will improve your 

bikeôs performance, especially during start-up, but check your ownerôs manual for recom-

mendations. Some manufacturers recommend only one weight of oil, no matter what the 

temperature.  

ï Practice Tire Smarts. If you fit sticky race-type tires in the summer, be sure to switch back 

to ordinary street tires during colder months. They develop grip at lower temperatures and 

reach effective operating temperatures much more quickly. 

ï Donôt Get Fooled. Hypothermia is insidious. If you ignore early symptoms, like uncon-

trolled shivering and numb fingers or toes, slow reaction times or fuzzy thinking, you could 

get into trouble, fast. Wind chill adds to the danger, so make sure you stop frequently, enjoy a 

hot beverage and allow your body to warm up. 

ï Get Streamlined. Direct chilly air away from your body by adding a functional, not just 

cosmetic, fairing. Your height and torso length will dictate the proper height of the fairing ï if 

a stock product doesnôt dispel the airflow correctly, have a fairing custom cut. 

 

ï Rev Up Your Insurance I.Q. Make sure your insurance policy allows for year-round rid-

ing. Many insurance premiums for motorcycles are based on an annual term that already 

takes into consideration the variances in use throughout the year. Accordingly, a discount for 

limited use off-season is already reflected in your annual costs. However, if your policy re-

quires your bike be laid up during certain months, you may not be as protected as you think. 

 

To learn more about motorcycle insurance or to find an agent, visit www.nationwide.com 
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continued 

ï Watch the Voltage. Be sure your alternator can handle the addition of electric accessories, 

such as heated vests and gloves. Check your ownerôs manual to find out how much wattage 

your alternator generates and how much of that wattage is used to run lights and other electri-

cal components. Then, subtract the wattage the electric gear needs to be sure you have the 

power necessary, and some to spare, when running the accessories.  

http://www.nationwide.com/


  

 

October 9th 2016 
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Treasurer's Report  
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Color Ride to Coldwater, MI - October 10th 



  

 

Danleyôs  Oct. 12th 
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Please forward Dinner ride pictures  

via text @517-902-3862, or email 

@jmmo1@comcast.net, or post  

on Chapter Wôs Facebook page. 
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Chapter V Wingstock Oct. 8 

MI fall Officers Meeting - Clare VFW Oct. 8 

Membership Enhancement Program Trainers 

Looks like Ken has had some experience 

with this skillé..just saying! 


